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Story on HUD flood recovery money

Hey Chaney,

I'm writing a story for tomorrow's paper on the state's action plan for its $96.8 million in HUD flood
recovery money.

The gist of the story - and what our readers will care about - is that none of that $96.8 million is
planned to be spent in Richland County, Lexington County or Columbia.

Those jurisdictions received direct allocations from HUD, but some city councilmembers have said
they believe some of the state's allocation ($96.8 million) should go to their areas as well, as they
were hit hard by the storm.

Where does the governor stand on this?

Thanks,
-Avery

Avery Wilks

Reporter, The State Newspaper
803-374-3115

Twitter: @AveryGWilks
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